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TO: The Honorable President and       DATE:      October 1, 2021 
 Members of the City Council 
 Room 400 City Hall 
 c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 
 
 
The Baltimore City Office of Information and Technology (BCIT) has reviewed City Council Bill 21-
0149, for the purpose of providing a Supplementary General Fund Operating Appropriation in the amount 
of $857,509.37 to the M-R: Office of Information and Technology - Service 805 (Enterprise IT Delivery 
Services), to provide funding for telework technology and temperature screening software expenses 
resulting from the COVID-19 pandemic; and providing for a special effective date. This appropriation is 
necessary to bring our FY21 budget into balance.  
 
We look forward to attending the hearing and answering any questions the Council may have. If you have 
any questions, please contact Leyla Layman, Chief of Staff, Governance and Administration, at (443) 202-
4511. 
 
cc: Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

 Mr. Matt Stegman, The Office of Baltimore City Council President Nick J. Mosby  

Ms. Nikki Thompson, The Office of Baltimore City Council President Nick J. Mosby 
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